Group Training Courses in 1985-86

The Group Training Courses in Hydrographic Survey and in Physical Oceanographic Survey will be conducted at the Hydrographic Department, M.S.A., during fiscal 1985 as follows:

Hydrographic Survey Course: From 2 May to 6 November 1985. The application to the course must be made not later than 9 March 1985.

Physical Oceanographic Survey Course: From November 1985 to March 1986. The application must be made by early in September 1985. Information in detail will be published in due course.

The number of participants acceptable will be 8 to 10, respectively.

Attending Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey 1984

By Mr. Carcovich Aquiles

Direction de Hidrografia y Navegacion

de la Marina, Peru



Mr. Carcovich Aquiles

Most of us, the participants of Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey, came to Japan during the first week of May and started our training course on the 14th of May in the Seminar Room of the Hydrographic Department, Maritime Safety Agency. After that we increased our knowledge on different subjects of hydrographic survey theory as well as practice, we also developed close and friendly relations among

ourselves, i.e. between participants from different countries and the staff of the Maritime Safety Agency.

Five months later when the theory and practice of our course were almost over in the Seminar Room and after we had visited recognized institutes like